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Dear Children, Parents and Carers,
Well school has now been closed for 5 weeks (I bet it feels like longer than that!) and I am sure you are all getting a little more familiar with learning at the kitchen table, out in the garden, on the living room floor and online. Thank you all for the great work that you are doing together. Many of you keep posting photos on Class Dojo, lots of people are using the online resources suggested by class teachers and we have had people come into school to collect packs of work if they cannot get internet access. If any of you are running short of paper and exercise books please call into school to collect some more. I am here each day and I am happy to find whatever you need. Keep up the amazing work you are doing to support your children at this very challenging time.
If you had chance to view the video messages that staff put together then you will know how much they all still think about you and miss you. This week we have set up access to the class pages on Dojo for TA’s working with the year groups so that they can also comment on posts and keep in touch with the children. We look forward to seeing all the VE day posts with some imaginative ways of celebrating this anniversary from the houses and gardens in the local area. The judging of the bunting competition has taken place this afternoon and the winners have been announced. Well done on your remarkable efforts – you can now go and hang your bunting outside or maybe even eat it (edible versions only!).
Our school is fully closed on tomorrow, 8th May and I have asked class teachers to have a day away from Dojo. We look forward to catching up with you all on Monday. Work packs for next week will also be available after 1pm on Monday.

Those of you who have been accessing the free school meal voucher codes from Edenred have had to show remarkable patience with the system but we seem to have had some success this week with many codes now redeemed and spent. New codes for the next 2 weeks will be issued anytime from Saturday 9th May so please check your emails. 

Children, I love seeing what you have been up to on Dojo so keep posting your photos. Please keep trying to be the best that you can be, remember to ask your families if there is anything you can do to help but most importantly keep happy and keep well.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Take care everyone.    Many best wishes to you all.          Mrs Farnell
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